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What's On Mabul Day Recap

Attention!

Noach's Taiva

Welcome Back to school! 

We have been enjoying the
beautiful fall foliage and
weather. Our classes are
exploring nature and the
changing seasons inside and
outside!

In art, we painted using real
leaves and fall nature colors. 

Our classes have gone on many
nature walks to enjoy the season
through all our senses.
CRUNCH!!

Hey Moms! 
Do you want to get involved in our
school's growth? We are looking to form
a PTA committee. 
Please email montessori@nertamid.net for
more information.

Oct. 28, 2022
Parshat Noach

With the story of Noach on our
minds, we enjoyed a pretend
mabul outdoors. Anyone who
wanted to experience the "rain" of
the spray bottles ran around with
their rain gear. All those her
preferred to stay dry huddled
together behind the giant taiva.
We arranged our stuffed animals
near the picture animals on the
taiva structure.

We danced to the popular "Noach
was a Big Tzaddik" and had so
much fun! 



Classroom Reading

Ark Art

October Birthdays!

Mazel Tov
Baila Newmark and family on the
birth of their new baby!

Hodaya Hegbal and family on the
bar mitzvah of their son Ronen!

Let it Pour!

Ready to Get Wet!

Good Shabbos!
Leaf Art

Outdoor Exploration


